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Mr. Rudolf W. Becking
Forest Research Consultant
1415 Virginia Way

Arcata, California 95521

Dear Mr. Becking:
This is to acknowledge and thank you for your

recent letter together with a copy of the NORTH-
COAST OUTDOORS.

It is my sincere hope that we will have action

this session in the creation of a Redwood National
Park.

You may be assured of my continuing concern that
this priceless national resource be preserved.

With kindest personal regards.

Sificerely,

PHILLIP BURTON
Member of Congress



